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Chairman Don Sauvigne called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. In attendance were
Commissioner David Waters, former Commissioner Mark Ketley, Chief Robert Crosby,
Captain John Lynch and Captain Thomas Conlan.

EXECUTIVE SESSION

At 7:01 p.m., the meeting went into Executive Session for prospective police officer
candidate interviews. Former Commissioner Ketley was invited by the Commission to
participate in the Executive Session due to his prior experience and the absence of
Commissioner Mason. At 9:37 p.m., the Commission came out of Executive Session.
No action was taken in the Executive Session.

NEW BUSINESS

A. Consideration of Hiring of a New Police Officer Recruit by the Department

Commissioner Waters made a motion to offer Jonathan Taylor an offer of employment as
a police officer of the Department, subject to the usual conditions and background [ollow
up rescarch, with a commencement date of employment determined at the diseretion of
the Chief upon the satisfactory completion of such conditions and the earliest available
time. The motion was seconded by Commissioner Sauvigne. Motion carried 2-0.

ADJOURNMENT

At 9:38 p.m., a motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Commissioner Waters
seconded by Commissioner Sauvigne and passed 2-0.



Respectfully submitted.

David F. Waters, Acting Recording Secretary



